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Dear staff, parents, and carers, 

The school holidays are the ideal time to complete maintenance and project work across the 
state without disrupting learning. 

Planned work over the Autumn School Holidays and Term 2 2025 

As part of planned maintenance, we are upgrading bathrooms at Barrenjoey High School.   

This project includes upgrades to student and staff toilets in Building D, comprising:  

• bathroom fittings  

• floor tiling  

• painting  

• plumbing.  

The bathroom refurbishments are planned to start in the Autumn School holidays and will 
continue through Term 2 2025. The Building D toilets will remain isolated within a 
construction zone when Term 2 starts.  

Alternative toilets at the school in buildings C and F can be used while construction is 
happening.   
 

More information  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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